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Since out last Board meeting I have continued to perform the duties of the National Treasurer. I have been 
in contact with the National Office reviewing and approving incoming invoices.  Also I have reviewed all 
bank statements and our Budget to Actual. Meanwhile I have participated in all Board meetings called by 
our National President. 

As the Treasurer I have been available to approve all expense & travel reimbursements. Also I assisted 
Board Members in preparation of their upcoming projected budget for the facial year.  

It has been my honor and pleasure to have held this office as your National Treasurer for AVVA. It has 
been an extremely rewarding experience for the last six years. The knowledge that I have gain has been 
outstanding. I have enjoyed being of service to everyone both our general membership and our beloved 
veterans. For this I’m grateful!   

I will be here to help and guide our new Treasurer in any way that they may need. Communication and 
team work is very important in our organization. As for now I’m looking forward in serving the 
membership as your next Vice President, I can assure the membership that I will always be there for  our 
organization, I personally thank each and every one of you for this honor. 

 

Kathy Andras 

Treasure                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 


